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Welcome to August! The weather these past several days has been simply wonderful 

and we’re hoping you all have gotten a chance to enjoy! Looking at the progress of 

Phase 1, Stage 1 of our Ground Floor Renovation we’ve got some exciting pictures to 

share.  

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

The solarium, with its freshly poured floor, received the remainder of the structural 

steel work and you can really start to get a sense of what the wall of glass will look like, 

when you see our work in progress next to a rendering.               

 

 

 

 
 

 

In the coming weeks we’ll start to see the exterior stone work and glass go into this 

space and then interior framing and drywall can start to make it truly look like a room. 

 

     



 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

We wanted to share this large 

picture of the main dining area 

so that you can see the detailed 

work that is emerging. 

 

If you look closely, you can get a 

sense of the varying ceiling 

heights for each “space” inside 

the dining area.  

 

Those grids will hold special 

acoustic ceiling tiles that control 

the sound levels during meals, 

making it easier to hear one 

another and enjoy conversation.  

 

This space here will be the meat 

kitchen area, where our 

culinarians from Morrison will be able to prepare food out in front so we can all see, 

hear and smell their delicious creations in the making. This will add to our dining 

experience in a very impactful manner.  

 

Upcoming Work 

We met this past week with the finish carpenters and they’re starting the process of 

building our benches and the actual millwork finishes. Things are progressing and it’s 

been a wonderful journey to see the progress. As always, thank you all for reading; we 

are so excited to one day showcase this to you in person!  

 

Jesse Wescott  

Associate Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane        


